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NEWSLETTER #2

  

It was good to see so many of our members at the Pizza evening at our home on Feb 1st. It was 
even better to see that everyone could work up a substantial appetite by a change in altitude as we 
moved to a dryer venue downstairs when the drizzle set in!!  We also had some feedback on our 
proposed events for this year, which was great.  

I know that Daryl Mercer was really pleased to see the Apex 
40 members who drove to Iluka and joined in with the 
celebrations for his 70th Birthday on Feb 14th.  We managed to 
occupy a large table with the group of 14 members who 
attended, and everyone enjoyed the great food, drinks and 
chance to catch up with friends.   Daryl was better prepared 
than we were as regards the precipitation factor for he had a 
large marquee set up for the event!!  It was well needed as the 
weather was rather dismal.  

Our next event will be the Apex Rort in Wyong at the end of 
March, to where a number of us will travel, in order to 
participate with the other clubs at this wonderful annual event.  

We look forward to the XXXX  Ale House Tour in April 
and will send further information as to date, and time in the 
next newsletter.  

Cheers for now, 
Phyl and Col.   


